
Dear Sir and/or Madam, II 
After speaking to Mr. Paul Robilard at a council 

information session for the Ingleside land release, it was suggested that we 
make a submission regarding a part of our property lot 171 Bungendore St. 
Ingleside. Accompanying aerial map highlights the portion in question, which is 
severed by a public thoroughfare and has always been zoned rural residential, 

we would like it to remain that way and not be included in the green 
conservation corridor. 
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